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The proposed bill is simply unfair and unjust for property owners. The statutory valuation of land
for State tax and Council rating purposes should be subject to market impacts, such as flooding,
which occur on an annual basis. To omit these factors on a discretionary basis is not reflective of
the reality of the property market.





